
  

 

 
 
 
 
 
25 October 2021 
 
 
MA. LOURDES G. FERRER, CESO III 
Regional Executive Director 
Department of Environment and Natural Resources-MIMAROPA 
1514 L and S Building, Roxas Boulevard, Manila 

 

Dear RED Ferrer: 
 
Greetings! 
 
This refers to the San Vicente Flagship Tourism Enterprise Zone (SVFTEZ) Sub-Technical Working 
Group (TWG) for the redrafting of the Inter-Agency Memorandum of Agreement (MOA) for the 
streamlining of Permitting System as created during the San Vicente TEZ Secretariat meeting held on 
16 June 2021. 
 
In this regard, we respectfully request Assistant Regional Director Dr. Vicente B. Tuddao, Jr., 
designated member of the Department of Environment and Natural Resources (DENR), to attend the 
Sub-TWG’s initial convening on 26 October 2021 at 1:30 PM via Microsoft Teams (MS Teams).  
 

We have attached copies of the originally drafted MOA and the collated comments received from 
the SVT Secretariat member agencies for your reference.  
 
For clarification and confirmation, your staff may coordinate with Ms. Grace Cinco at                               
0910-830-4148 or email us at sanvicente.tez.tamd@tieza.gov.ph.  
 
Thank you. 
 
 
 
Very truly yours, 
 
 
Engr. BERNARDO C. ALARILLA 
Administrator, San Vicente Flagship Tourism Enterprise Zone 
 
 
 
 
 
Noted: 
 
 
Mr. HERNANDO A. ENAL 
Chairperson, San Vicente TEZ Secretariat 
Manager, TEZ Assistance and Monitoring Department 
 
 
 
 
 


